Dear Family/Guardian of:
Your child has been chosen to be the Star Student for the week of
This is an exciting event in our classroom! To
celebrate please help your child prepare for the events listed below.
Monday fill out and color the Star Student poster that is attached to
this letter. In addition please send 4-5 pictures of your child or
people/pets that are special to your child. The poster and pictures will
be shared with the class and displayed in the classroom for the rest of
the week.
Tuesday we will be interviewing your child and the responses will be
recorded and placed in their keepsake binder for the end of the year.
There is nothing for you to complete for this day.
Wednesday will be the Guessing Bag Day. Your child will bring a bag
from home that contains 3-4 objects that can fit in the bag. Your
child will be giving clues to the other students about the items as well
as answering questions about the items so that eventually the other
children will guess what it is.
Thursday we will be creating the Star Student Book. Be sure to check
their folder for it. This is an item we create in class and it is so much
fun to look at together!
Friday is the Star Student snack day. This is optional, but the kids
love it. Your child will choose a snack and bring it in to share with the
class. This year we have students.
Thank you for your support and assistance in making this a special week



for your child!

Nikki Bosch